VILLAGE OF SOMERSET COUNCIL MINUTES
NOVEMBER 21, 2017

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mike Lally, Bill Mohler, and David Snider. Absent were Eric Huston, Eric
Emmert and Doug Fehrman. Also present were Mayor Johnson, Kelly Beem, Chief Pressdee,
Stacey Hicks and Solicitor Will Flautt.

GUESTS: Gil Fuleki, Bird Houses
Ken & Lydella Smith
Michelle Siemer

Since we did not have a quorum for the meeting, no decision could be made.

Gil Fuleki was at a previous meeting sharing his idea of planting a day lily garden, and bird house
along some trails in our parks. He works with people with disabilities and this would get them
involved in our community. He brought a proto-type birdhouse for council to see.

OLD BUSINESS:
Innovation Gateway: Tom stated that David Hansen has applied for $250,000 grant

Streetscape: David Snider said things are wrapping up. He contacted Aubrey Seals from
ODOT with a punch list.

Alley Survey: Tom is working with MKSK to get their expert advice
PUBLIC COMMENTS:

Chief Pressdee informed council of the water line break in the Chiefs office. He has turned
everything damaged into insurance. David Snider said to have the water pressure reduced in
that office.

Michelle Siemer spoke to council on behalf of The Small Towne Christmas committee.
They would like to have Mayor Johnson as Grand Marshall this year. Tom also mentioned that

he would like to raise funds for new Christmas Light decorations for the poles.

With nothing further to discuss, meeting adjourned.



